
Newport Historical Society 
Fundraising Committee Report for May 13, 2013 

 

 

1) Tiger & Airport ornaments for 2013 – Joan will have the first 50 of each 

shipped to us by the end of May with the other 50 shipped by July 1
st
. 

 

2) We need to reorder the notes card set that has the Skating on the Common 

scene on it. We have only 1 set left.  Suggest we order 30 sets from NLCS. 

 

3)  Still working on t-shirt graphics with  Bacon Graphics.  Stan has 

suggested using the basic building arrangement on the front of Celebrating 

Community.  Jim Chrimes is working on a mock-up.  We hope to have 

something for approval at the June meeting. 

 

4) Stan is working on a basic outline of the Nettleton House for the camp 

mug.   

 

5) Farmers Market begins Friday, May 31, a week earlier than usual.  Rita 

has expressed interest in helping out. If anyone is interested in helping 

occasionally, please let me know.  I will have a calendar at the June meeting. 

 

6) We have also signed up for Chamber Day, Saturday, June 22 from 9 am 

to 2 pm.   

 

7) At the April meeting we voted to have the Richards Mill and Eagle Block 

as subjects for the 2014 ornaments.  We are looking for appropriate photos 

or post cards for Joan to use.  

 

Jackie Cote and Stan Sweeney 


